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e Some patches have become available for the Spectre and Meltdown exploits identified
last month. These exploits have the potential to affect every computer and
chromebook in the district. The first round of patches are available for Chromebooks
and will be applied as soon as state testing is completed. Patches applied to some older
systems yielded less than favorable results, particularly in the MS Computer Lab. Newer
systems in the Science and HS Computer Labs have responded more favorably. As
patches and fixes for the exploits are released, they will be tested and applied to their
respective systems. Older systems that cannot be patched or are inoperable with the
patch applied will be marked for recycling.

e Digital evidence for NEASC was presented to the community the week of Jan. 29 in
preparation for the in service day Feb 2", Computers and Chromebooks were setup
with individual standards and the public was invited to provide feedback.

e NH State Assessment interim assessments have begun at FRES utilizing the
chromebooks.

Respectfully,

Kevin P. Verratti
Director of Technology
SAU #63
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